
Los Toros 

YAME Fundraising: April 13th through May 18th 

The Youth and Adult Mission Experience team is getting ready to go to Los Toros June 11 - 18.  

Their mission of service will include providing needed supplies for needy people.  

Your donations may be placed in the Los Toros bins which can be found in the Gathering Hall coat room. 

Financial support to purchase some items in the Dominican Republic is also appreciated as the cost for 

checking additional luggage with the airline means it can actually be less expensive to buy some items 

there. Checks should be made out to St. Joseph Parish with YAME on the memo line.  

We will be able to pack and take these items (new only):  

• Large Towels  

• Dish Towels  

• Twin Sheets   

• Small Toys for Children  

• Small Kitchen Utensils   

• Large Toothpaste  

• Large Bar Soap  

• Large Shampoo  

• Travel Size Soap and Shampoo   

• Small Packs of Kleenex   

 

For more information about the YAME mission trip, contact Cathy Mateo Zayas at 

cathymateozayas@gmail.com. 


